AMERICAN ASSOCIATION FOR HEALTH, PHYSICAL EDUCATION, AND RECREATION

A Department of the National Education Association

1201 SIXTEENTH STREET, N. W., WASHINGTON 6, D. C.

DEAR FELLOW MEMBER:

We acknowledge with thanks the receipt of your dues for membership in the American Association for Health, Physical Education, and Recreation. The attached card indicates the manner in which your membership is entered in our records. The year and type of membership are indicated on the card, and the month of expiration is indicated on the reverse side of the card. If there are any changes or corrections, we should appreciate your advising us immediately.

In addition to its publications, the Association offers members a number of other privileges, including a reduced registration fee at district and national conventions, membership in your district association, and free informational service on many phases of health, physical education, and recreation. We sincerely hope that you will not hesitate to take advantage of these services.

If there is any irregularity in the receipt of your magazines, please advise us immediately so that we may trace and rectify any error which may have been made.

Sincerely yours,

Ben W. Miller

BEN W. MILLER, Executive Secretary